
16th June 2023

Kia ora, Talofa, Mālō e lelei, Bula, Namaste, Kia orana, Hello.
I would like to thank all whanau for their amazing support this term at all the sporting events 

that Te Matauranga has participated in. It is awesome to hear the cheering from the sidelines.
I would like to give a special thank you to Mrs Idirisova who organises 

all the teams and teachers for different sports.

20-22 June Te Matauranga Art Exhibition

21 June  Year 5/6 Volleyball

22 June Whanau / Teacher Conversations

28 June Superpowered Expo Years 2-4

30 June End of Term

Learner of the Week
Each Panui we will have a list of students who received 

a 'Learner of the Week' certificate at assembly. 
I want to congratulate them for their hard work.

Ryan	Prasad	 	Rm	13
Rouelle	Uini	Paula	 	 	Rm	3
Ranisha	Prasad	 	 	 	Rm	10

Nora	Maele	Rm	17
Luke	Sila	 	 	 	Fetulele	3
Kapree	Paparoa	 	 	 	Rm	5

Kadelna	Ulugia	 	 	 	Fetulele	1
Janelia	Ulugia	 	 	 	Fetulele	4

Billie	Brown		Rm	9
Aurel	Fifita	 	 	 	 	Rm	19
Arnav	Bola	Rm	1

Amy	Dcruze	 	 	Rm	20
Aiden	Nair	 	 	 	Rm	4

Have a great weekend,

Debbie Woolliams

Attendance

Each day classes that have 100% attendance 
(all students in their class are at school) 

will go into a draw. Each school assembly a 
class will be drawn out and they will receive 

pizza for lunch on Friday.

This weeks 100% Attendance
winner is

ROOM 9

Whanau / Teacher Conversations

On Thursday 22nd June school will close at 

12pm. We would love you and your whanau to 

come and have a chat about your tamariki/child. 

Each of the teachers would love to learn 

more about your child and share the amazing 

progress your child has made.

 Please return the form with your preferred 

time or call the office on 0800 11 99 22 

to make a booking.



We would like to invite all whanau to the Te Matauranga Art Exhibition.

This will be on display in the hall from Tuesday 20th June until Thursday 22nd June.

 All tamariki will have a piece of Art Work on display and will be very eager to show you their fantastic art.

In the past two weeks a number of teams have represented Te Matauranga in a 

range of sports.

 Year 7/8 Girls Hockey    Year 7/8 Boys Hockey       

  Year 5/6 Boys Rugby League   

Year 7/8 Girls Rugby  Year 5/6 Girls Rugby

All teams showed great sportsmanship and gave 

every game their all.

Congratulations to the Year 7/8 Girls Hockey 

team for placing 2nd and the Year 5/6 Girls 

Rugby team for placing 3rd.

2nd Pl
ace!!!
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